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To all members of the Senate Finance Committee:

I strongly urge that SB92 be heard and approved by the committee, and moved to the full Senate for a vote. 
Given the Governor’s deficit budget and the dire need to increase the revenue to the state, this is a move
long overdue.  The playing field needs to be equal for all the oil companies, and HilCorp has had a status
that exempted it from the taxes other companies are paying.  Close the loophole! 

Please support increasing revenue for state funding of education, infrastructure needs, and to fill the gap in
services now shut down by the current federal administration.    
 
Brenda Campen
Sitka, Alaska

P.S. - Cap the PFD
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